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Charge 2018-19 

In support of the College's mission, the Program Review Committee (PRC) facilitates an annual, 

systematic self-assessment of institutional effectiveness for instructional, student services, 

administrative, and operational areas. PRC provides training, feedback, commendations, and 

recommendations related to the program review process. The committee contributes to "Closing 

of the Loop" by disseminating resource allocation requests to responsible committees. The 

committee reports monthly to Academic Senate and annually to College Council and 

Administrative Council at their last meetings of the calendar year. 

2018-19 Goals 

 Align the Program Review questions to ACCJC Standards and Strategic Directions  

 Fully implement eLumen 

 Spring Survey 

 Work toward District Program Review 

 Align resource requests and prioritization with Mission and Strategic Directions. 

Ongoing work for Spring 2019: 

 

 Steve Waller presented the draft of the administrative unit outcomes at the March 5 PRC 

meeting. They align with the ILOs and have been vetted by Zav, Liz, EAC, and Admin 

Council.  Measuring these comes from listing and counting the things we’ve done in 

these areas. For example, areas can look at how their budgets connect to value per 

student. It could include how much money they’ve brought in through grants and other 

revenue generation. We expect to look at trends more than anything else. Data available 

for programs will be further enhanced through work with Amber Hroch. 

 Deep dive into our work in eLumen to get all questions updated and instructional 

programs in for the 2019-20 cycle. Look at CANVAS for non-instructional program 

reviews. 

 Review of CCCCO Vision for Success: Steve Waller distributed the vision as a reminder 

of our targeted work as determined by the state. PRC will work to incorporate the goals 

of the CCCCO Vision for Success into its processes. 

 Creating Strategic Initiatives in eLumen: Revision of questions needs to get underway. 

One question to add concerns resources geared toward the district. The request comes 

from the District Technology Advisory Committee (DTAC). 
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